Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

Date: July 21, 2021

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Catherine Torbik, Director of Special Services

Re: Action Memo

August 18th, 2021 Board Meeting

Recommend Board approval of contract with Hewitt Psychiatric, PC to provide psychiatric evaluations to district students placed in public school that requires this service as per their IEPs, effective September 8, 2021. Cost to the district is as follows:

Lawnside Office: \$600.00 Evaluation at School: \$650.00

Telemedicine/Telepsychiatry: \$600.00

Neuropsychiatric/Neurodevelopmental: \$700

Consultation per hour: \$200/hour Fitness for Duty Evaluation: \$1250.00

CT/mp